SRI VENKATESWARA COLLEGE : DHAULA KUAN : NEW DELHI - 110 021

Ref. No. SVC/Notice/2024 18.03.2024

IMPORTANT NOTICE

It is notified for the information of all the concerned
that the interviews for the post(s) of Assistant
Professor in the Department of Hindi, on Guest Basis,
scheduled at 11.30 AM onwards, on Monday, 18t
March, 2024 are CANCELLED, due to the present Code
of Conduct.

The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.
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